
Park Point Traffic Safety Clearinghouse 

Email:  parkpointtrafficsafety@gmail.com 

 

The Park Point Traffic Safety (PPTS) Clearinghouse has been established 

to gather and compile information about ​traffic safety concerns​ that 

will be communicated in a systematized way to Duluth Police Department 

Chief of Police Mike Tusken for use and action by his team. 

 

Information sent to the PPTS Clearinghouse should address traffic safety 

only, including but not limited to: 

● Excessive speeding (date/time/location/make-model of vehicle) 

● Distracted driving (cell phone use, other) 

● Dangerous driving (tailgating, passing over the double yellow line or 

in the pedestrian lane) 

● Drag Racing 

 

When able, please include the license plate number (and state), of 

speeding vehicle with description of the vehicle, date, time and location 

noted 

  

Terms and Conditions​ for submitting information to the PP Traffic Safety 

Clearinghouse 

 

1. Information provided to the PP Traffic Safety Clearinghouse will not 

be private; it will be shared with the Duluth Police Department. 

2. Messages must be concise with specific information especially when 

reporting an incident (date, time, location, what happened). 

Messages longer than 3 paragraphs will not be accepted. 

3. Messages with attachments will not be accepted. 

4. Messages must contain the sender’s name and email address. 

 

 

Administrator​ for the PP Traffic Safety Clearinghouse: 

Pat Sterner 

720-839-4238 

Patsterner20@gmail.com 

 


